
 
 

TOWNSHIP OF MENDON 
 
 
 

Minutes:​ Mendon Township Fire Board Meeting 
Date:​ ​ February 4, 2025 
Time:​ ​ 6:30 p.m. 
Place:​ ​ Mendon Township Hall 
 
Attending:  
 
Supervisor Kline, Chief Avery, Treasurer Griffith, Clerk Cupp, Sue Watson and Jerry 
Batten  
 
Supervisor Kline called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
The agenda was submitted for consideration.  A motion was made by Griffith,  
supported by Watson to approve the agenda.  Motion carried. 
 
The minutes of the January 7, 2025 regular Mendon Township Fire Board meeting were 
submitted for consideration. A motion was made by Griffith, supported by Batten to 
approve the minutes.  Motion carried. 
 
Floor Business: 
 

a.​ Chief Avery reported that the mirror has been replaced. 
b.​ The radios we received from Leonidas have turned into a goat rodeo.  

For the state to clone those over to Mendon frequencies we have to get 
some kind of form filled out from Leonidas and then that has to be 
filled out and submitted to the state.  Then the State takes four (4) 
months to get it back.  And there are costs involved.  I’m suggesting to 
not move forward with this.  We need at least three (3) more radios 
right now.  We just put three (3) new firemen on.  Nate Eberstein is on, 
but he doesn’t have a radio.   

c.​ The written SOG’s (Standard Operating Guidelines) - Casey sent them 
and I am working on getting those printed off.   

d.​ The grant from the DNR in the amount of $4999.00 and the money we 
received from the dinner - $6500.01.  So, we need $4520.00 out of the 
budget for the R&R quote for turnout gear, helmets, etc.  A copy of the 
quote is incorporated with these minutes.  

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
Old Business: 
  

a.​ Supervisor Kline:  I have been in touch with Lee Belding this week 
from Congressman Wahlberg’s office. He said Congressman Wahlberg 
asked him to contact us and that our application will be on the top of 
the list.  I wanted to pass that along.  He will be getting me the 
paperwork needed. I want to do some adjustments to the previous 
application we submitted.   It’s due in March.  

 
New Business: 

​ ​  
 
 
The treasurer’s report was submitted for approval.  A motion was made by Cupp, 
supported by Batten to approve the treasurer’s report.  Motion carried. 
 
January bills were submitted for consideration and approval for payment. A motion was 
made by Watson, supported by Griffith to approve the bills.  Motion carried. 
 
 
Good of the Order:   
 
 
A motion was made by Cupp, supported by Batten to adjourn the meeting.  Meeting 
adjourned at 6:43 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Donna Cupp 
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